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During the 2017 spring quarter installment of its renowned
Columbia  Writers  Series,  Clark  College  will  welcome  Ruth
Wariner, author of the memoir The Sound of Gravel, which has
gained national praise for its frank, spare description of her
childhood growing up in a polygamist Mormon colony in Mexico.

Ruth Wariner is an internationally renowned speaker and author
of the 2016 New York Times bestselling memoir, The Sound of
Gravel. At the age of 15, Ruth escaped Colonia LeBaron, the
polygamist  Mormon  colony  where  she  grew  up,  and  moved  to
California.  She  raised  her  three  youngest  sisters  in
California and Oregon. After earning her GED, she put herself
through college and graduate school, eventually becoming a
high school Spanish teacher. She remains close to her siblings
and is happily married. The Sound of Gravel is her first book.
People  magazine  called  it  “[h]eartbreaking,  haunting,  yet
ultimately  uplifting.”  Kirkus  Reviews  wrote  of  it:
“Engrossingly readable from start to finish, the book not only
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offers a riveting portrayal of life in a polygamist community.
It  also  celebrates  the  powerful  bond  between  siblings
determined to not only survive their circumstances, but also
thrive in spite of them. An unsentimental yet wholly moving
memoir.”  More  can  be  found  at  her  website,
www.ruthwariner.com.

Wariner will read from and discuss her writing from 11:00 a.m.
to 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 3, in room PUB 258A on Clark’s
main  campus.  The  event  is  free  and  open  to  the  public.
Directions and maps are available online. Individuals who need
accommodation  due  to  a  disability  in  order  to  fully
participate  in  this  event  should  contact  Clark  College’s
Disability Support Services (DSS) Office at 360-992-2314 or
360-991-0901 (VP) or visit room PUB 013.

The Columbia Writers Series was launched at Clark College in
1988, bringing local, national and international authors to
the college and the region. Information about the Columbia
Writers Series—including the Subtext Literary Festival taking
place May 15-18—is available at www.clark.edu/cc/cws.
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